FAO ALL MEMBERS

· Leisure club members can freeze their account so long as they are paid up-to date as at the closing date 17/03/24. No re-joining fee will be charged.

· Any member in arrears at closing point on 17/03/24 will be required to pay a re-joining fee.

· Please ensure your contact details are up to date so we can let you know when we will be reopening.

·  If enough members wish to continue their membership and keep using the gym and sauna we will keep it open for them. 
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